
 
 

 

Indian Hill Elementary School Online Learning Instructions 

 

Indian Hill Elementary School Braves: 

 

Please see the instructions below for online learning. 

 

Academics 

For our distance learning day, we will be using the platform of Google Classroom. Students are 

familiar with this learning management system and use it daily. There will be an activity 

connected to each student’s ELA and Math classes. This activity should not take more than 60 

minutes. 

   

Technical Support  

To support our students’ ability to participate in this activity, here are some additional 

instructions about how to access. Please view this video tutorial to sign into Google Classroom.  

Username: firstname.lastname2digitgraduationyear@ihsd.us 

 3rd grader: firstname.lastname29@ihsd.us 

 4th grader: firstname.lastname28@ihsd.us 

 5th grader: firstname.lastname27@ihsd.us 

 

Password: All students have created their own passwords. This password is the same password 

that students use every day to sign into their Chromebook. If you cannot log into Google 

Classroom, please use the resources described below. 

  

If you find that you are experiencing technical difficulty, there are several resources that can 

support you: 

 

 For class content-related issues, please contact your child’s teacher through email.  

 For technical issues, please contact our technology help line at (513) 272-9696 or email 

at ih-technicians@indianhillschools.org.   

 If you have any additional questions, always feel free to contact the school directly at 

513-272-4709 (Carolyn Anderson) and 513-272-4710 (Laura Hofrichter). After the 

conclusion of our initial staff meeting, we will be available to answer any questions from 

9 a.m. - 3 p.m.  
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IMPORTANT Technology Availability  

As part of the assigned activities, families need to provide us information about technology 

access for their child.  For example, it may be challenging for students to complete activities if 

the only available device is a smart phone.  To help us prepare, we would appreciate the 

completion of this survey by 11 a.m. on Monday, March 16. 

 

We want to reinforce that the safety and security of our students and staff are always of 

paramount importance to our Board of Education and our administrative team. We appreciate 

your understanding as we all work to secure the safety of our students, our staff, and our 

community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Whitney Buell 

Principal 

Indian Hill Elementary School 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdSB71HcSSFx6rwfFDc7sMcsRnT3vUqVUGYR1bHiILZyRuESA/viewform

